
Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration 
  “Could you not watch one hour with Me?” 

 Mark 14:37 
Both regular adorers and substitutes are needed at 
this time. Even if you do not have a regular hour, 
please feel free to visit our Blessed Lord at any time 
knowing that He is always waiting for us with joyful 
anticipation.  
OPEN HOUR: FIRST AND SECOND ADOR-
ERS ARE NEEDED ON FRIDAY 7-8 PM! 
Second adorers are needed for the following hours:  
Sunday: 1-2 AM, Noon-1 PM, 2-3 PM, 3-4 PM, 7-8 
PM. Monday: 1-2 AM, 6-7 PM, 8-9 PM, 11 PM-
Midnight. Tuesday:  2-3 AM. Wednesday:  1-2 
AM. Thursday: 1-2 AM, 3-4 AM. Friday: 1-2 AM, 
9-10 PM, 10-11 PM. Saturday: 1-2 AM, 3-4 AM, 2-
3 PM, 9-10 PM.   
If you are interested in participating in this ministry 
or would like more information, please contact 
Robyn Laumbach at either 281-360-7897 or  
robynbfly@embarqmail.com.  If you need a substi-
tute, please call one of our division leaders: Robyn 
Laumbach at 281-360-7897 for Midnight-6 AM, 
Karen Ehlig at 281-361-7127 for 6 AM-Noon, An-
nunciata Hopkins at 281-360-1258 for Noon-6 PM, 
and Beth Beckham at 281-435-1439 for 6 PM-
Midnight.    

The Divine Mercy Chaplet is prayed in the chapel at the Faith  
Formation Campus every Sunday at 3 pm for the conversion of 

sinners, the sick and the dying.  Everyone welcome! 

Men’s ACTS Retreat 
September 10-13, 2015 

Registration for the September 
Men’s ACTS Retreat is now 

open.  The ACTS Retreat is a 3 day/3 
night retreat that focuses on Adoration, 

Community, Theology and Service and is 
presented by the parishioners of 

 St. Martha.  Registration is limited and 
on a first-come first-served basis and 

must include a non-refundable deposit of 
$50.  The cost of the retreat is $190, but 

do not let the financial considerations 
prevent you from attending.  Please 

prayerfully consider attending this excit-
ing retreat!! For more information or to 
register for the retreat, please contact 
the retreat director, Kevin Campisi at  
stmarthamensacts.m17@gmail.com  

or you can call 713-560-7411. 
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The Serra Club Northeast of Houston 
You are invited to join together in prayer once a month to pray for 
voca�Ÿons and implore Our Lord to send laborers into the vine-
yard. 

Where: St. Martha Catholic Church 
When: Every second Tuesday of the month  
             beginning September 8 a�Ler the 7:00 p.m.   
  Mass. 

 

The intent is to focus our prayer for voca�Ÿons one 
special night a month. This Holy Hour will include Exposi�Ÿon and 
Benedic�Ÿon with a special monstrance blessed by Saint John Paul 
II for the sole purpose of uni�Ÿng us in prayer for voca�Ÿons. 
 

All are invited as we embark upon this tremendous opportunity to 
ask the Lord of the Harvest to provide the voca�Ÿons needed to 
serve His Church! 
 

The harvest is plen�Ÿful but the laborers are few! 

INFIRM PRIESTS COLLECTION  
THIS WEEKEND 

    The annual Infirm Priests Collection is a 
major source of revenue through which the 
Archdiocese is able to provide much needed 
medical and emergency support for our re-
tired and infirm priests. This year the Infirm 
Priests Collection is August 8 and 9. 
Please be as generous as you can in this im-
portant need. 



Francine Puglia 281.358.6637 franp@stmartha.com 

Vicki Rück 713.927.8815 vickiruck@suddenlink.net 

Divorced.  Cathlic.  Now What ? 
Navigating Your Life After Divorce.  
This is a simple program of support, encouragement and recov-
ery for those who find themselves separated or divorced and 
are looking for a way to navigate through the myriad of feelings 
and emotions in the aftermath. Led by a Spiritual Director and a 
team of divorced Catholics, some of the topics discussed in-
clude:   

Healing 
Anger 
Divorce and Annulment 
Helping Children Cope  
Forgiveness 
Gratitude   
Hope   

Please join us knowing that the Church supports and wants you – 
you belong!  Yes, we can be divorced and still Catholic. 
 

August 26 – November 11, 2015,  Wednesday Evenings – 
7:00 to 8:30 PM 

St. Martha Parish Office Conference Room 
 (Next to the Church) 

 

For information and registration, please contact: 
 
 

 
 

* Cost:  $15 for the book but don’t let cost be a deterrent please! 

CHALICE FOR VOCATIONS:  
Please join the  SEGURA FAMILY in 

prayer this week as they host the Chalice 
and pray for Vocations.  Interested?  

Please contact Albert Holden at  
713-292-6066 or by e-mail at  

aaholden@embarqmail.com to schedule a week. 

 
 

HAAM will be hosting a Food Fair on  
Thursday, August 27, from 11 am  

to 1 pm in the church parking lot.  It will be 
first-come first-served basis. 

You are cordially invited  
to Serra Club Northeast  

of Houston’s  
Monthly Meeting 

 

 Serra Clubs foster and promote 
vocations to the priesthood and religious life;  

encourage and affirm vocations to the consecrated life 
and nurture the spiritual growth and formation  

of its lay members. 
Membership is open to all Catholics. 

Monsignor Borski, our Club’s Chaplain, will  
open the meeting in prayer. 

Please join us:   
Monday, August 24th 

6:30 pm Social 
7:00 to 8:30 pm Dinner and Program 

Italiano’s Restaurant 
217 FM 1960 at Bypass Road East in Humble, Texas 

The cost for dinner is $15.00 per person 
 

Larry Massey, Governor of Serra District 10, will 
talk to us about how Serran’s can change the world! 

 

Also, Father David Angelino will share with us what 
he will be doing in Rome next year. 

 

RSVP: Diddy Muck 
muck@kingwoodcable.net 

281-615-2015  

PARISH BLOOD DRIVE 
The 3rd Parish Blood Drive for 2015, sponsored by 
the Knights of Columbus, is scheduled for Sunday, 
August 9th, from 8:00 am until 1:45 pm at the Activ-
ity Center on Woodland Hills Drive.  
As always, the Knights of Columbus would like to 
thank St. Martha parishioners for generously 
giving the gift of life. 

 
THANK YOU FROM HAAM!!! 

Dear St. Martha’s Catholic Church, 
Your friends at HAAM want to thank you all so much 
for your recent large donations of food to our pantry! 
We are very grateful for all you have done to help 
those less fortunate! God bless you all and keep safe! 
Sincerely,  
Millie Garrison  Jane Christensen  
-Executive Director  -Food Pantry Director 


